## **University Application Advice for Parents**

Bath University have created a parents' bulletin which will be sent on a monthly basis to parents who have expressed an interest in receiving information on how they can help their child during the university application process.

This bulletin is intended for the parents of children who will be applying to start a university course from 2014 onwards. While some articles will be University specific, the bulletin will be relevant irrespective of which universities the child is intending to apply to. The first bulletin will be sent this month.

If you, or anyone you know, are a parent of a child who will be applying for university from 2014 onwards, then please visit <a href="http://go.bath.ac.uk/parents">http://go.bath.ac.uk/parents</a> to register your interest in receiving these bulletins.

Mr Penny Director of Sixth Form